Training Committee Agenda - Feb 26, 2018

Dear Committee,

Our next Council Training Committee meeting will be Monday, Feb. 26, 2018 at
6:30 pm at the council office. All are invited. Uniforms are not required.
Refreshments will be served.

Our last meeting was Nov 26, 2017. At that meeting we spent some time reviewing
our mission and objectives and some guiding principles we will use going forward.
The balance of the meeting was focused primarily on getting ourselves organized
for effective work.

We established an organization structure consisting of five subcommittees. We
selected chairpersons for four of them that night. They are:

® Program subcommittee, with each of the district training chairs as ex-officio
members. Subcommittee chair: Barbara Richard

Communication subcommittee. Chair: Larry Brammer

Data and Records subcommittee. Chair: (open position)

Materials and Quality subcommittee. Chair: Joe Champagne

High Adventure subcommittee. Chair: Darryl Davis

Joe Champagne took the lead in establishing a website for us that we can use as
a hub for all kinds of training-related information: See
Thanks, Joe!

We also have two Facebook groups:

® Sequoyah Council Training Committee (

). this is a closed group for committee-
related discussion (but we'll accept non-committee members who are
interested).

® Sequoyah Council Training (
). This is an open group for discussion of all things
council related.

Here are the agenda items for the Feb 26 meeting:

1. Program report (Barbara R.)
1. Current scheduled training


http://training.scbsa.org/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/sequoyah.council.training.committee/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/sequoyah.council.training.committee/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/sequoyah.council.training/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/sequoyah.council.training/

2. Status of long-term program calendar
3. Ideally, we would like to eventually get 1-2 years scheduled
2. Communication report (Larry B.)
3. Data and Records (Bob S. - acting)
1. Current JTE indicators
2. Status of permanent chair recruitment
4. Materials and Quality (Joe C.)
1. New developments, syllabuses, etc.
2. YPT changes
3. Website
. High Adventure (Darryl D.)
. Current status of family scouting changes (Brenda G.)
7. Challenge all subcommittee chairs to actively recruit a successor. Lead by
example with succession planning for all positions.
8. Review open action items
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Thank you for all you do for our Scouts! See you on the 26th.

Bob Showalter
Training Committee Chair



